From: Jason Wilson - Remway Design

To: planning
Subject: RE: Planning Application ref; B/20/0459 ; Phoenix Centre, Swineshead Road, Wyberton, Boston, PE21 7JG
Date: 24 November 2020 11:46:10

"We/l have considered air quality as part of this development and do not consider there is mitigation that can be
implemented as part of this development."

Many thanks and Best Regards,

Jason Wilson
Remway Design Ltd



